
We’re looking for a new design!

Y4Life.org #LifeWeek2024

The 2025 LFL and Y4Life theme is "Life Shines in 
Darkness" based on John 1:4-5, "In him was life, and the 
life was the light of men. The light shines in the 
darkness, and the darkness has not overcome it." This 
theme will shape our fall conferences, Y4Life in 
Washington, D.C., and many of our mailings in the 
coming year.

We want YOU to design it.

To celebrate our theme, we’d like to offer a brand new 
2025 t-shirt. That’s where you come in!

2025
T-SHIRT
DESIGN

T-shirt designs should 
incorporate our 2025 theme 
and include a plan for both 
the front and back of the 
shirt. Design specifications 
include original graphics, a 
limit of two colors (front and 
back), and permission for 
LFL and Y4Life to use the 
design for current and 
future printing endeavors.

What are the design specifications?

Yes! The winning designer will 
receive $100.

Y4Life will upload the 
winning t-shirt design on 
Y4Life’s Instagram page and 
LFL’s Facebook page during 
Life Week 2024. The winner 
will also be notified via 
email.

contact michelle@y4life.org for more information!

All Y4Life t-shirt design entries 
are due no later than January 
5, 2024. Send your designs to 
michelle@y4life.org. In addition 
to the graphic, Y4Life will need 
your name, contact 
information, and the names of 
your school and Y4Life Team (if 
you belong to one).

How will I know if my design is chosen? 

When is it due, what information do you need, and where do I send it?

@lfly4life @lfly4life @lfly4lifewww.y4life.orgY4Life

Is there a prize?

mailto:michelle@y4life.org
mailto:michelle@y4life.org

